
Notice of School Calendar Change 

Dear Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a change to the school 

calendar that will affect the upcoming semester. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the following adjustments have been made: 

• Start Date of Semester: Changed to January 15, 2024 

• End Date of Semester: Extended to June 15, 2024 

• Spring Break: Scheduled for April 1-5, 2024 

We understand that changes to the calendar can be disruptive, and we appreciate your 

understanding and flexibility. Please make a note of these changes and plan accordingly. 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out to your teachers or the administration. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

The School Administration 


